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You are invited to join us for the 
production of:  

“A New King in Town” 
Dec 13, 2018 @ 6:30pm 

 

Ways to Support Hosanna 

Procure Auction items, donate Snacks for After Care or 
to the Frog Store 
Nut free please 

Box Tops, Amazon Smile, link your Fred Meyer card. 

The students and teachers have been working very hard on 

this production for you.  Please join us.  The 7th/8th Grades 

will be selling baked goods after the play.  Donations 

appreciated toward their Washington DC trip. We look 

forward to celebrating the birth of Jesus with you all.   

Important Upcoming Dates: 
Dec 5

th
: PTSH Meeting 6:30pm 

Dec 13:  Christmas Play 

Dec 18: Cookie Decorating and  

 Caroling @ Manor Care 

Dec 19: Pajama Day 

Dec 20-Jan 1: Christmas Break 

Dec 25: Our Saviour is Born.  Happy 

Birthday Jesus! 

Jan 2: Return to school and  

early re-enrollment begins 

Cookie Decorating and Caroling! 

Dec 18th we will be decorating cookies in our classrooms.  

Then we will bring handmade Christmas cards to Manor Care 

the retirement home down the street. You are welcome to join 

us (must have background check on file).  Cookies will be done 

that morning and we will carol at 10:30am. 

*Cookie Decorating Supplies Needed* 

Hosanna Christian School:  3114 45
th
 St. Ct. NW, Gig Harbor, WA 98335 

office@hosannachristianschool.org  Ph: 253.851.8952 
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Scrip AKA Gift Cards 

We have Kohls (5q $100), Jamba Juice (13q $10) Little Caesars Pizza (4q 

$20), California Pizza Kitchen (1q $10) and Eddie Bauer (2q $25).  Come 

check out our Gift Cards also known as Scrip.  Purchase in the office 

before they are gone for good. 

 

HANDS ON ART 

Volunteers Needed:  Join the 

next training on  

February 5th 7m-9pm at 

Harbor Heights Elementary. 

Teach an art project to a 

classroom here at Hosanna. 

Please contact 

fmbreed@centurtel.net for 

more info 

PCF 

Hope tree  

Help a foster child 

celebrate Christmas 

and fill a tag. 

Also: Taking $$ 

donations for  

NaNa’s House 

 (An Orphanage PCF supports) 

Auction Items needed! 

Please ask businesses, crafty friends, or even if you 

have a talent or service that can be auctioned off, for 

a donation of items or funds towards our Auction 

happening March 23rd.  Forms can be found on the 

PTSH tab on the school’s website or in the school 

office.  All donations are tax deductible 

www.hosannachristianschool.org 
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